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Letter From Our President  
 

Welcome to the 

fall newsletter 

from Rochester 

Music Guild.  My 

name is Alan Han-

sen, and I am de-

lighted to be asso-

ciated with this 

organization, and 

have the opportu-

nity to help advance the RMG mission.  For 

many years, my wife Jolene and I have been 

somewhat passive members, paying for our 

membership, and buying garden vouchers, but 

not fully “getting” what this organization does.  

Happily that has changed. 

 Joining the board, this past year, has given 

me a much clearer picture, and with it, a strong 

appreciation for what RMG brings to this com-

munity.  I am also deeply impressed with the 

extraordinary work and dedication of the RMG 

leadership & board, volunteers, and members, 

past and present, that have done so very much!  

Now I find the mission and focus of RMG very 

easy to articulate with pride.    

 Let me highlight some of the central activi-

ties that support the RMG mission:  
 

Dedicated to Music Appreciation, Education & 

Performance – Today & Tomorrow 
 

Performance - Perhaps the centerpiece of the 

Guild’s work has been the Scholarship Competi-

tion.  This event combines the elements of    

music appreciation, education, and performance, 

and reflecting a strong commitment to the fu-

ture.   I experienced the competition and subse-

quent winners’ recital for the first time last year 

as a volunteer, and I can’t say enough about the 

high caliber of performers.  There were record 

numbers of participants, performing for skilled 

judges, in a very well run event.  I left with a 

renewed confidence in there being a bright fu-

ture for this musical art form! 

 
 

Education - The Lunch & Learn series contin-

ues to be a favorite, as we have enjoyed fine 

programs, most recently the Mill City String 

Quartet.  We are planning to expand our educa-

tional focus this year, launching a Young Musi-

cian Master Class series.  We have received a 

funding commitment to pilot the first class, and 

are seeking funding so that we can reach stu-

dents in all areas (instrumental and voice).  
 

Support & Advocacy – RMG provides modest 

financial support for area musical organizations.  

Grant awards are made based on an assessment 

of educational, youth, and overall community 

impact.  You’ll have seen in earlier newsletters 

and membership brochures that ten area groups 

received funding in 2015!  
 

 RMG provides volunteers for RSOC 

events. 

 RMG maintains a rich website including 

a calendar of music events, listings of 

non-profit music organizations, and mu-

sic instructors. 
 

How does this happen, and can we do more?   
 

 The guild is blessed with having generous   

donors that have funded endowments from 

which scholarships are made.  RMG is doubly 

blessed to have a committed board, and net-

work of enthusiastic volunteers that undertake 

the programs, fund raising, and the guild’s work.  

 We can do more, and membership is the 

key to sustaining and expanding the work of the 

guild!   Last year RMG reached record member-

ship levels and we hope this grows further.   As 

of this newsletter we’re not quite 90% of the 

way toward that objective.    

 Please renew your guild membership, and 

reach out to friends to join as well and help 

make this work possible. 
 

 Alan Hansen, 

 Rochester Music Guild President 

Oct 2015 
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From the Desk of Jere Lantz 
 

 Many of you are aware that Jere Lantz, 

has taken on a dual role with the Rochester 

Symphony Orchestra and Chorale, adding 

additional administrative responsibilities to 

those which he carried as the RSOC artistic 

director. With that in mind the guild board 

asked him for a few words on this transition. 

 He writes….This season brings the great-

est life change I can remember. If someone 

had said to me six months ago that Kristina 

and I would be packing up all our earthly be-

longings, selling our house and moving to 

Rochester, I would have called them crazy. 

Now it’s we who are crazy!  

 Our first weeks in Rochester have been 

frantic, bewildering and fun. It’s been great to 

renew acquaintances with people and places 

and find out just how much Rochester has 

changed since we moved away 23 years ago.  

 As I write this toward the end of Septem-

ber, I am still in the “asking questions” stage, 

but I’m learning a lot. Our event honoring the 

New Founders Circle of contributors to the 

RSOC was smashing—a harbinger, I hope, of 

events to come. Not having been a symphony 

administrator before, I am more in the asking 

than answering mode right now, but so many 

people have been so helpful that I feel confi-

dent that this will be a great fit for me.  

 I’ve made no secret that my main goals 

are 1) to put the RSOC on a solid financial 

foundation to guarantee our lasting long into 

the future and 2) to get started on building a 

new concert hall for not just the RSOC but all 

concert events that happen in Rochester. Both 

of these are challenging, especially the new 

hall, but well within the realm of reality for 

an energetic, educated, committed city like 

Rochester.  

 I’m very heartened at the enthusiastic and 

supportive comments from RSOC friends 

throughout the community. Their welcome 

has been warm and generous, and I look for-

ward to a busy yet fulfilling time back in the 

city where I have made more music than any-

where else in my life.  Thanks to all for your 

continuing support. 
 

 Jere Lantz, 

 RSOC President/CEO and Artistic Director 

Garden of Note 
 

 Thank you to all who supported the Gar-

den of Note sale this spring, including 

Sargeant's Gardens.  Based on the amount of 

vouchers sold, we're sure there were some 

splendid gardens throughout the community, 

including the homes of many Music Guild 

members! 

 With the hard work of 21 volunteers, we 

were able to sell 1092 vouchers.  The pro-

ceeds of the sales, combined with associated 

donations, brought in $5,950 to support local 

music.    

 The success of the sale is very dependent 

on having many willing volunteer sellers, so 

please let us know if you would like to be on 

the seller contact list for next year's sale.    

 

Contact garden@rochestermusicguild.org  

 

 April Horne and Ginny Amundson 

 Garden of Note Co-Chairs 
 

 

Scholarship News 
 

 The Rochester Music Guild is pleased to 

announce the dates of the 2016 52nd Annual 

Scholarship Competition. Preliminary and 

Finals Rounds will be April 16-17, 2016, at 

Christ United Methodist Church. Online regis-

tration opens on January 4, 2016. The dead-

line for applications is February 20.  Over 

$8000 in scholarships will be awarded to stu-

dents in Senior and Junior Divisions of piano, 

strings, brass/woodwinds and voice, including 

auditions for a music camp scholarship. 

Visit  rochestermusicguild.org/scholarship-

competition/ for more details. 

 Mark your calendars now for the Win-

ners’ Recitals, the evening of Friday May 6, 

2016. 

 The 2015 Winners’ Recitals were out-

standing and may be viewed on the Rochester 

Music Guild youtube channel at: https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=WUlfZp_QX-

Y  and  https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=wI13KHIXjw8 
 

       Sharon Schmoll and Julianne Hagan, 

   Scholarship Co-Chairs 

mailto:garden@rochestermusicguild.org
http://rochestermusicguild.org/scholarship-competition/
http://rochestermusicguild.org/scholarship-competition/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WUlfZp_QX-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WUlfZp_QX-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WUlfZp_QX-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wI13KHIXjw8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wI13KHIXjw8
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SMILE for RMG if you shop at AMAZON 
 

 Rochester Music Guild (RMG) is a participating charita-

ble organization for AmazonSmile.  AmazonSmile is a pro-

gram which shares a percentage of online sales from Ama-

zon.  If you, your kids or friends, shop online through Ama-

zon, it is very easy to have those sales counted for 

RMG.  Here’s all you need to do: 
 

1.       Use web address smile.amazon.com instead of  

amazon.com whenever you do online shopping through 

Amazon.  The price you pay will be exactly the same, but 

0.5% of the sale will go to RMG. 
 

2.       The first time you go to smile.amazon.com, you will 

be asked to sign in to your amazon.com account.  This is the 

same account you normally use when making Amazon pur-

chases. 
 

3.       After signing in, you will be asked to choose the chari-

table organization for AmazonSmile to use.  Enter Rochester 

Music Guild in the Search box and press Enter.  You may 

see multiple similar organization names returned, like Roch-

ester Symphony Guild, but select Rochester Music Guild. 
 

 You’re done! That’s all there is to it.  Now any purchases 

you make through Amazon will generate a donation to Roch-

ester Music Guild.  But, remember, you must make your 

purchases by starting at the smile.amazon.com web page.      

Membership 

 Have you renewed your membership with Rochester Mu-

sic Guild for 2015-2016?  Have you invited a friend to join 

the organization?  If not, there is still time.   

 The membership application can be clipped from the back 

page of this newsletter or downloaded from our website, roch-

estermusicguild.org and mailed to RMG with your payment. 

 We are excited about the upcoming season and what we 

can do to provide support for music in the Rochester com-

munity.  Our organization continues to provide both volun-

teers and financial support for the Rochester Symphony Or-

chestra and Chorale.  Our annual scholarship competition 

awards multiple scholarships to area students.  Additionally, 

we grant funds to nonprofit organizations for the promotion of 

music appreciation through education and performance.  

 We sponsor a free educational series known as Lunch & 

Learn, featuring a variety of topics and musicians.  For these 

programs, you can bring your own lunch or purchase 

lunch.  You will also receive notices of special music events 

throughout our area.  

 In addition, we are starting a new initiative this year—a 

Young Musician Master Class series. 

 Membership dues provide the base for all of these activi-

ties. Please consider becoming a new member or renewing 

your membership.  And, be sure to also invite your friends and 

neighbors to join Rochester Music Guild.  
 

Katie Livingood, Membership Chair 

 

Special Perk for RMG Members 
 (if you haven't joined yet ... join now!) 

 

St. Paul’s Lyra Baroque Orchestra is graciously offering complimentary admission to Rochester music guild members 

for all their concerts being held in Rochester this season.   Since 1985, the Lyra Baroque Orchestra has been presenting 

historically informed, 17th and 18th-century musical performances to diverse regional and international audiences, using period instru-

ments to provide a unique musical experience.  In this 31st season 2015-2016, Lyra looks forward to sharing memories and contemplating 

the future, bright with exciting possibilities.  Lyra is making this phenomenal offer because it is seeking to expand its base of support in 

Rochester.  Come celebrate with them!  Mark your calendar! Fri, Nov 20, 7:30 pm, Christ United Methodist Church, Lyra Baroque Or-

chestra: Morning, Noon, and Night, violinist Marc Destrubé (again, ticket price waived for RMG members). For a full listing of the 

upcoming season, visit lyrabaroque.org. 

 

Congratulations to the 2015 

Scholarship Winners! 

 

Left: Junior Division Winners 
 

Right: Senior Division Winners 

 
Visit rochestermusicguild.org 

for details about  winners over the 

past years. 

http://smile.amazon.com
http://amazon.com
http://amazon.com
http://smile.amazon.com
http://amazon.com
http://smile.amazon.com
http://rochestermusicguild.org
http://rochestermusicguild.org
http://lyrabaroque.org/morningnoonnight
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Do we have  

your e-mail address? 
 

 The Rochester Music Guild con-

tinues to find e-mail a convenient and 

economical way to send members in-

teresting and pertinent arts-related in-

formation rather than via the U.S. mail.  

 If you are not receiving this news-

letter by e-mail and willing to receive it that way, please provide 

a current address.  And remember to notify us of any changes.  

Meanwhile we hope to keep you updated in various areas: 

 2015-16 Rochester Musical Performances calendar 

 Reminders of Music Guild Lunch & Learn presentations 

 News of “late-breaking” musical opportunities 

 And more! 

 Please consider including your e-mail address on your mem-

bership renewal form or you can send an e-mail update to the 

guild through  communications@rochestermusicguild.org  or 

call Margo Stich at 507-288-5319. 

 Thanks! 

Meet Board Member Katie Livingood 

Katie Livingood has joined the 2015-16 Music 

Guild Board of directors as membership chair.  

Katie grew up in the small town of Winneconne, 

Wisconsin, near Oshkosh. She attended Luther 

College, in Decorah, Iowa, where she received a 

Bachelors Degree in Communication Studies.  

From there she went on to Gonzaga University in Spokane, 

Washington, where she received her MA in Communication and 

Leadership.  During her undergraduate years she played her 

horn in various groups, but did not study music. 

 These days she enjoys playing her horn, as time allows, 

“but completely at an amateur level.” In her professional life 

these days, Katie serves as the Executive Director for the South-

eastern Minnesota Youth Orchestras (SEMYO). She sees it as 

an honor, through her work with SEMYO, to help nurture young 

musicians in our community, knowing first-hand that their back-

ground in music can be a great asset to them without being their 

future profession! 

 Reflecting on the early track with music which she took, 

she notes that “when you’re in a small town, you pretty much do 

what everyone else does.” She started in band in 5th grade with 

most of her classmates. The “interest form" students in her 

hometown received in 4th grade didn't list French horn, so she 

defaulted to flute - like half the other girls in the class! In 7th 

grade she had the option to switch to horn and has played it ever 

since - through high school band, a community youth orchestra, 

college band, and now in the Rochester Community Band and 

occasional other opportunities.  

 Katie and husband, Levi Livingood, moved to Rochester in 

2006 when she took a job with the Southeastern Minnesota 

Synod of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (“the 

bishop's office"). Thereafter, in 2008, they moved to Dodge 

Center. Besides her work with SEMYO, Katie serves as the 

Communications and Media Specialist for St. John's Lutheran 

Church in Kasson. Indeed, she is one busy, energetic lady! 

 Katie describes her husband, Levi, as “really the musician 

in our family,” though he actually works in finance. He is an 

accomplished pianist and organist, playing in many area 

churches and community theaters.  

 Katie notes that while many musicians have deep explana-

tions of the importance of music in their lives, for her  it's more 

simple: specifically it is that she finds music simply fun! She 

enjoys making the notes on the page come to life and transform-

ing her breath into beautiful sounds. And she has always en-

joyed the friendships built in ensembles.  Welcome Katie! 

 

 

IBM Community Grant Awarded to RMG 

The Guild has been awarded a gold-level IBM Community 

Grant of $2,000 for volunteer hours recorded by IBMers on be-

half of RMG.   These dollars will be used to support and expand 

music education offerings such as the popular Lunch & Learn 

series.  RMG would like to thank IBM for recognizing RMG 

with this grant. 

     For the latest information on the activities of  

the Rochester Music Guild,  

check out our website:  

rochestermusicguild.org 

Webmaster:  DeAnn Spencer 

Sponsored by 

 

IBM Matching Grants for RMG 
 

 Starting in 2014, the Guild was approved to participate in 

the IBM Matching Grant Program. If you are an active or retired 

IBM’er, you can make your membership go further by filling out 

an IBM Matching Grant form, signing it and returning it along 

with your membership donation.  IBM will match 100% of do-

nations from active IBM employees and 50% of donations from 

retired IBM employees. 

 RMG would like to thank IBM for the $1,635 received in 

2015 for matched donations to RMG in 2014.  IBM matching 

grant forms received by Nov 30, 2015, will be submitted to IBM 

and will be paid by IBM in 2016. 

 If you need an IBM matching grant form, send an e-mail to 

the RMG treasurer, Guy Vig, at treas-

urer@rochestermusicguild.org 

 Thanks! 

mailto:communications@rochestermusicguild.org
mailto:treasurer@rochestermusicguild.org
mailto:treasurer@rochestermusicguild.org
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 First and foremost, we’d like to thank the Guild for its generous support of our concerts and educational activi-

ties: Playing With the Pros and HoNk*SqUeAk* cRaTcH *BoOm!  I’d also like to welcome you to the 2015/16 season. 

 We had a great time putting together the season we’re about to unleash. We’ve been thinking for years of doing a Hal-

loween show, so the weekend before the scary day, we’re offering “Haunted Hall,” with eerie pieces by Mussorgsky, 

Gounod, Dukas and Berlioz, including our first shot ever at the complete Symphonie Fantastique. Special event: the first 

part of our Friday, October 23, dress rehearsal will be a free spooky concert for kids and their parents (and grandparents, 

if they wish, in costume, we hope. (The orchestra will be in costume, too!) Full concerts follow on  October 23rd and 24th. 

 A year ago Shaun Johnson, lead singer of the stupendous a cappella group Tonic Sol-Fa, asked us to read through new 

arrangements that had been written for his voice and his Big Band with symphony orchestra. It was a joyful evening, great 

fun making jazzy music with a top vocalist. So we invited Shaun and his Big Band to join us for a full concert, which is our 

feature for November 21 at John Marshall High School. Shaun’s doing some of my favorites, including Leonard Cohen’s 

“Hallelujah” and Frank Sinatra hit “That’s Life.” Can’t wait! 

 In December, it’s “Sounds of the Season,” featuring our newly revived Chorale and a community sing of Handel’s Hal-

lelujah Chorus. Hallelujah indeed! In February we honor pieces that made symphonic history: “Blue Cathedral” by Jenni-

fer Higdon, one of today’s leading young composers; Les Préludes, by the composer who invented the symphonic poem, 

Franz Liszt; and the Declaration of Independence for the symphony, Beethoven’s Eroica. 

 “Gloria!” is what we’ve called our March concert, opening with the Courtly Dances from Gloriana by Benjamin Brit-

ten, who wrote his opera to celebrate the coronation of Queen Elizabeth II (who just made longevity history BTW). Then 

it’s two great settings of the traditional Latin Gloria text by Vivaldi and Poulenc (the latter premiered in Boston the night 

JFK took the oath of office). We finish with a brand new piece written for the occasion by our good friend Garth Neustad-

ter, one he’s called “Toward Glory.” 

 We close our season in April by delving into the depths of the “Slavic Soul,” starting on the bright note of 

Shostakovich’s “Festive Overture,” one of the two greatest overtures of the 20th century. Then it’s the masterpiece from the 

career of Polish master Witold Lutoslawski, his Concerto for Orchestra, completed the same year as the Festive Overture. 

We’ll close our season with the Tchaikovsky Piano Concerto No. 1 with Scott Cuellar, a young pianist (and good buddy of 

our pal Andrew Staupe) on the way to a great career. 

 Do I love this season? You bet! And you will too. Don’t miss a concert. I’ll see you at the symphony! 
 

 Jere Lantz, RSOC Artistic Director 

Rochester Symphony Orchestra & Chorale  A note from Maestro Jere Lantz…       

Lunch & Learn 
 

 The 2015-2016 Lunch & Learn series launched Sept 25th, featuring the Mill City String Quartet. Thirty-nine adults plus 

three children enjoyed the presentation. Plan to join us in December! 
 

Friday, December 11 

11:30 am—Lunch 

$10 catered lunch - bag lunches welcome 

12:00-12:45pm—FREE program 
 

Zumbro Lutheran Church 

(624 Third Ave SW Rochester ) 
Holiday Celebration featuring the Rochester Flute Choir 

 

To purchase lunch, e-mail lunch@rochestermusicguild.org or call Corey at 507-696-2023) 
 

 The Rochester Flute Choir, founded in October 2012 by Artistic Director, Linn Kezer, will join us in December for a Holiday Con-

cert. Following an introduction to the different flutes used in their ensemble - piccolo, C flute, alto flute, and bass flute - they will pro-

vide a program of sacred and secular carols, most of which will be familiar tunes, that have been arranged for flute choir. Questions 

about the various instruments, the Rochester Flute Choir, or flute choirs in general will be welcomed. 

 For more information about the ensemble, please visit http://www.rochesterflutechoir.org. 

http://www.rochesterflutechoir.org
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Upcoming Events ( in Rochester unless noted) 

Sun, Oct 11, 4:00 pm, 1st Presbyterian Church, Fes-

tival of Music Series: Gabriel Preisser, Lyric Baritone 

(freewill offering) 

 

Sat, Oct 17, 7:30 pm, Christ United Methodist 

Church, Rochester Chamber Music Society: Cuartetos 

Mexicanos – piano female quartet performing music by 

Mexican composers (freewill offering) 

 

Fri, Oct 23, 7:00 pm, Lourdes High School, Roches-

ter Symphony Orchestra: Haunted Hall – Free family 

preview of the weekend’s concerts to haunt youngest 

listeners with ghostly delight (costumes encouraged) 

 

Sat, Oct 24, 7:30 pm, Lourdes High School, Roches-

ter Symphony Orchestra: Haunted Hall – a prelude to 

Halloween, for an adventure in spooky scores  

 

Sun, Oct 25, 2:00 pm Lourdes High School, Roches-

ter Symphony Orchestra: Haunted Hall – a prelude to 

Halloween, for an adventure in spooky scores 

 

Sun, Nov 1, 3:00 pm, St. Mary’s Hospital Chapel, 

Organ Concert: Ryan Hulshizer, Organist free) 

 

Sun, Nov 1, 4:00 pm, Salem Road Covenant 

Church, Mayo Clinic Chamber Symphony 

 

Sat, Nov 7, 6:30 pm and 8:00 pm, Stewartville High 

School (Stewartville), SE MN a Cappella Festival: 

6:30 pm concert features local High School Choirs; 

 8 pm a concert fundraiser for the SE MN Natt’l Alli-

ance on Mental Illness, details at semnacaoella.org 

 

Sat, Nov 7, 7:30 pm, Lourdes Chapel, Assisi 

Heights, Choral Arts Ensemble: Music for Healing  

Sun, Nov 8, 4:00 pm, Lourdes Chapel, repeat above 

 

Sun, Nov 15, 4:00 pm, 1st Presbyterian Church, 

Festival of Music Series: Jeremy Filsell –Organist Art-

ist-in-residence @National Cathedral in D.C. (freewill 

offering) 

 

Thurs& Fri, Nov 19 & 20, 7pm, Zumbro Lutheran 

Church, RAACHE Choirs: Fall Concert featuring a 

variety of musical styles, tastes, and cultures (free)  

 

Sat, Nov 21, 7:30 pm, John Marshall High School, 

Rochester Symphony Orchestra: Shaun Johnson’s Big 

Band Experience  
 

Sat, Nov 21, 7:00 pm, RCTC Hill Theatre, Roch 

CommBand 20th anniv Fall Concert premiering an 

original composition written by local musician Eric 

Straubmuller (funded by the Rochester Music Guild). 

 

See rochestermusicguild.org for more events & info 

Herberger's  Community Days 

November 11-14, 2015 
 

With the arrival of fall the HERBERGER’S COMMUNITY DAYS 

is just around the corner.  This simply fantastic fundraiser is one which any 

organization like ours could only hope for.  First, some history. 

Herberger’s is a department store, under the Bon Ton conglomerate, that is 

vitally interested in and supportive of the community it serves.  Annually they 

prepare a coupon book, containing terrific bargains, for this  pre-Christmas 

sale.  As the event draws closer, the Guild will mail you an encouraging note, 

two coupon books, and a directive sheet for you to indicate your wishes—

whether you purchase one, both, neither (DON’T FORGET TO RETURN 

THEM TO ME), or MANY.  Every last dollar, from the $5 purchase of each 

book, goes directly back to the Guild.  If we sell 100 books we bank $500.  

Sometimes people send an additional donation along with, or instead of buy-

ing, coupon books.  The Guild very much appreciates every penny it gets from 

every donor. However there is yet another “bonus” in all this! 

Herberger’s offers a “bonus donation” to participating organizations, which is 

based on sales receipts for the total sale period.  RMG’s bonus is based on the 

percentage of books we sell compared to the total number of books sold by all 

participating organizations.  In other words, THE MORE BOOKS WE 

SELL, THE BIGGER OUR PIECE OF BONUS PIE. 

With the bonus in mind, the Guild has agreed that any donations received will 

be counted as books “purchased” and those books taken to a nonprofit organi-

zation for distribution to lower-income families.  This way, we can have a win-

win scenario:  Herberger’s sales are increased, and people choosing to send 

donations will be enhancing their donation by adding to our bonus.  

     Barbara Eakins, Herberger’s Sales Chair 

—————————————————————————— 

Invitation! The RSOC board wishes to extend an invitation to all 

Guild members to attend a reception after the concerts on Sat. 

Oct. 24 and Sun. Oct. 25 at Lourdes High School, to welcome 

Jere and Kristina Lantz back to Rochester as he assumes his new 

position as President, CEO and Artistic Director of RSOC. We 

are inviting all audience members to the reception and hope that 

many members of the Music Guild will be among them!  
 Jay Beck, Chairman, RSOC Board of Directors 
 

~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Upcoming with RSOC: Jan 24 (2-4 pm) and 25, (4-5:45 pm) 

Playing with the Pros! 
Rochester Community and Technical College -  

Hill Theater 

        Visit www.rochestersymphony.org for ongoing information 
 

~~~~~~~~~ 

 

SEMYO   2015-16 season (concerts at Century High School except 

December which will be at Apache Mall): Oct 24 (10 am) Just for 

Kids Concert (sponsored by RMG), Nov 22 (2 pm) Fall Concert,  

FREE Holiday Performance Dec 12, Winter Concert Mar 6, and 

Spring Concert May 8.   More info at www.semyo.org 

http://fpcrochester.org/festival-of-music/
http://fpcrochester.org/festival-of-music/
http://www.rochesterchambermusic.org/cuartetos-mexicanos-oct-17-2015.html
http://www.rochesterchambermusic.org/cuartetos-mexicanos-oct-17-2015.html
http://www.rochestersymphony.org/#%21oct-haunted-hall/c5e8
http://www.rochestersymphony.org/#%21oct-haunted-hall/c5e8
http://www.rochestersymphony.org/#%21oct-haunted-hall/c5e8
http://history.mayoclinic.org/tours-events/sunday-afternoon-organ-concert.php
http://www.semnacappella.org/
http://choralartsensemble.org/concert-series/city-of-healing/
http://fpcrochester.org/festival-of-music/
http://www.raache.org/choir/
http://www.rochestersymphony.org/#%21nov-shaun-johnsons-big-band-experience/c1xde
http://www.rochestersymphony.org/#%21nov-shaun-johnsons-big-band-experience/c1xde
http://www.semyo.org/
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2015-16 (as of Oct 8, 2015) 

 

 

Contributor, cont’d 
Joyce Gibbs 

John & Julianne Hagan 

Richard & Majel  Hall 

Jeanette Hallbeck 

Emily & Jed Harris 

Alan & Judy Hoffman 

Honors Choirs of SE Minn 

Peter Edl & Paula Horner 

Jackie James 

Lois & Lowell Johnson 

Michael & Wendy Johnson 

Nancy Kampmeier 

Lois Kennel 

Judy Kereakos 

Lynne Kirklin 

Richard & Sheila Kiscaden 

Levi & Katie Livingood 

June & Glenn Miller 

Herman & Teddy Moore 

Billie & Jerry Needham 

Carla Nelson 

Jay Ryu & Patricia Pellikka 

Carol Prescher 

Steve & Marilyn Riederer 

Sharon & Don Schmoll 

Connie Schuelka 

Lyn & Steve Smith 

DeAnn & Brent Spencer 

Lois Swanson 

Rod & Carol Thompson 

Gary & Susan Tollers 

Jane & David Townsend 

Guy & Kara Vig 

Nancy & Rich Wales 

Pauline  Walle 

Adolf & Helen Walser 

Sarabeth Watson 

Gretchen Wilson 

Joyce Wood 

Janet Woods 

 

Basic 
Lee Afdahl 

Naomi Atrubin 

Dawn Beckley 

Bella Voce Young Women’s   

  Choir 

 

 

 

 

Basic, cont’d 

Emily Bond 

Becky Brey 

Jean Burrington 

Charles Bysheim 

Barbara Mae Chase 

Diane Closson 

Charlotte Davis 

Ramona Digre 

Barbara  Eakins 

Kay Eberman 

Barbara & David Frogner 

Jill Gill 

Nancy Gilliland 

Sonia Gisvold 

Joan Gomez 

Jean Gutschenritter 

Pamela Haase 

Wanda Hagquist 

Diane Hellie 

Laurie Helmers 

Kathryn Horntvedt  

Duane & Ann Hoven 

Colleen A. Howe 

Rita Jones 

Helen Kolb 

Pauline Krieger 

Cecelia Lamb 

Beverly Olander 

Chris & Joe Parisi 

Mary Pesch 

Esther Pfeifer 

Betty Qualey 

Nancy Rohde 

Margaret Schafer 

Elaine Schmidt 

Gayle Segar 

SEMYO 

Bob Dunn & Joyce Sharp 

Jo Ann Sheldon 

Margo Stich 

Sylvia Swede 

Ruth Van Vugt 

Faye Waldo 

George & Kay Weaver  

Guild Membership 

Lifetime 

Shirley Edmonson 

Philip & Catherine Karsell 

Jere & Kristina Lantz 

Judy & Jim Sloan 

Tom & Sue Spackman 

Patron 

Mark & Lucy Bahn 

Alan & Jolene Hansen 

Sustainer 

John & Cheryl Adolphson 

Bill & Rita Bourne 

William & Donna Dunn 

Linda & Sheldon Edd 

Shirley Edmonson 

Ann Groover 

Chuck Hazama 

Gary Komaniecki & April Horne 

Ann Olsen Jost 

Jeannine Karnes 

James Talen & Patricia Keith 

Harold & Linda Kitaoka 

Donald Klass 

Kramlinger Family 

Marie Maher 

Beth Nienow 

Dick & Deedee Odell 

R.M. Petitt 

Ed & Jane Pompeian 

Carolyn Rorie 

Ione Schloegel 

Frank & Lynda Sharbrough 

Donald Sudor 

Don & Stephanie Supalla 

Glenn & Ella VanLaningham 

Contributor 

Marylynn & Ken Aalderks 

Peter & Bari Amadio 

Dan & Ginny Amundson 

Virginia  Anderson 

Ann Beatty 

Gail Bishop 

Nancy Brubaker 

Paul & Margaret Carpenter 
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Bravo! 
Rochester Music Guild 

PO Box 5802 

Rochester, MN 55903-5802 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

NONPROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

US POSTAGE 
PAID 

PERMIT NO. 232 

ROCHESTER,  MN 

 

Name(s) ___________________________________________ 
  Print your name(s) as you would like it printed in the programs 
 

Address ____________________________  City _______________ 
 

State _______  Zip ________  Home Phone ___________________ 
 

E-Mail _________________________________________________ 
Your e-mail address is kept confidential and used only for periodic notices of special music events. 
 Check here if you need a mailed (rather than an electronic copy of our Bravo! Newsletter. 
 

Membership (tax deductible)   ___ $5 Student 
___ $35 Basic   ___ $60 Contributor    ___ $100 Sustainer  ___ $250+ Patron 
Your membership dues directly support Rochester Music Guild Scholarships,  
Rochester Symphony and Chorale, Lunch & Learn, and community educational programs. 
 

I may be able to assist with a Rochester Music Guild activity: 
__ Mailings __ Events __ Ushering __ Board __ Committees __ Any/Other 
 

Please return this form with your check payable to:  
Rochester Music Guild  P.O. Box 5802    Rochester, MN 55903-5802 

 

Bravo! is the official newsletter of the Rochester Music Guild.  It is published to inform members 

and friends about our activities, which support and encourage music, music, music. 

 

Our membership year runs from July 1, 2015, through June  30, 2016. 

The Rochester Music Guild welcomes all people who love music! 

 

If you have not yet sent in your membership dues for 2015-2016 please use the form below to join 

us in nurturing music in the Rochester Community.  Thank you! 


